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N1RMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND SCIENCE 

NMFC/DEP-336 /FEB2025 Date: 10th February 2025 

Department of Computer Science 

NOTICE 

The Department of Computer Science in collaboration with TechClub, is 
pleased to announce an Intra-Class Hackathon "Tech~ 11 for all students. This 
competition aims to enhance coding skills, logical thinking, and teamwork 
through multiple coding rounds focused on real-world problem-solving. 

•!• Date: 25th February 2025 

•!• Time: 7:30 AM - 2:30 PM 

•!• Venue: Lab 3 and 4 

•!• Eligibility: All Tech Enthusiasts 

•!• Team Size: Minimum 1 Participant. 

Maximum 4 participate per team 

•!• Participation & Rewards: 

E-Certificate for all participants 

Winning Team will receive a trophy and certificate. 

Scan this QR code to enroll. 
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(Co-Ordinator B.Sc.CS) 

DR. Poonam Kakkad 

(Vice Principal) 
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(J/C Principal) 
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